28.02.21
Thank you for your patience while we have been working through the logistics of what the
government announcement of going to Level 2 until 6.00am on Sunday 7 March has meant for the
TMG.
It does take time to liaise with sport organisers, who then have to speak to their committees to
agree a plan going forward. We are passing on the information as soon as we are able to. We will
continue to update our website and Facebook page as soon as is practicable. You will appreciate
that we are working as quickly as possible following government announcements.
At this time, the only sport affected which required a date change, is Football as there are over 100
players. This tournament has now been rescheduled to Saturday, 13 March. Should any further
government announcements require further changes, notification will appear here.
It is possible that a small number of people may be impacted, having entered the Football and then
another sport during the core weekend dates which may now result in a clash of events. Regretfully,
this may mean a choice will need to be made of which sport to attend. If you are one of the people
impacted by this, please email admin@tmg.org.nz and we can work through this situation with you.

Sports scheduled to Host the weekend of 6 – 7 March
Equestrian
Masters Games Equestrian will be going ahead on Sunday 7th March under Level 2.
We ask that each rider only brings 1 support person please.
Programme will be emailed out later in the week

Football
Due to COVID level 2 restrictions, the tournament has been rescheduled to the 13th of March.
Contingency if still in level 2 on the 13th March - the 35's and 45's will be split so the
35's will be played on the Saturday and 45's will be played on the Sunday.

Pool & Snooker
At level 2 there are no changes to the scheduled Pool and Snooker Tournament, i.e. the Tournament
will still be held on 6 and 7 March, subject to any government announcement regarding a higher
level.

Tennis
TBA

